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Circular No. 5/2020     Dated the 14th March, 2020 

 

To 

The Convener, Primary Unit, WBCUTA 

----------------------------------College/University 

The Secretary 

-----------------------------District Committee, WBCUTA 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

Please note that the last date of election of Convener of the Primary Units is 

extended for fifteen days from the date of reopening of the Colleges and 

Universities. This rescheduling is done due to the recent announcement by the 

Govt. of West Bengal about suspension of Classes. 

 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
(Prof. Kesab  Bhattacharya) 
General Secretary 
WBCUTA 
Mobile No. 9830021794 


